Federal Regulation: Transparency in Coverage Rule - Employer Action Required Im

The Transparency in Coverage Rule issued by the federal government requires health insurers
and group health plans to provide detailed pricing data for all covered items and services to the
public in the form of Machine Readable Files (MRFs).

Highmark is committed to helping self-funded customers comply with this new rule and will
create and publish the MRFs on your behalf. Highmark will make this information available
through the link: https:/mrfdata.hmhs.com



https://mrfdata.hmhs.com/

